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 A special meeting of the Board of Education of the Township High School District 211, Cook County, 

Illinois – entitled the “Strategic Plan Workshop” – was held on April 14, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the media center 

at Hoffman Estates High School at 1100 W. Higgins Road, Hoffman Estates, Illinois.  Access for the public 
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When I call your name, please come forward to the podium and state your name for the record.  

Though not required, you may state if you are a resident of the District.  Please limit your comments to 

three minutes. You will receive a notification when you have one minute remaining.  Any individual’s 

unused time or place in order may not be deferred to another individual.   

 

If you wish a response from the Superintendent, please leave your name and phone number with Mr. 

Tenopir.” 

 

The following individual addressed the Board regarding safety in schools within the Strategic Plan: 

Jennifer Dahl. 

 

The following individual addressed the Board regarding Strategic Plan actions in the 2017 plan and 

future plan, safety and violence: Kristen Steel. 

 

The following individual addressed the Board regarding students excluded because of COVID-19: 

Stacy Gale. 

 

Strategic Plan Workshop 

 

The Board of Education reviewed and discussed Strategic Plan recommendations from the Steering 

Committee regarding the District mission statement; value statements; priorities, goals and indicators; and 

set length of the plan as five years. 
 

Adjournment 

 

There being no further business to come before the Board of Education, President Klimkowicz 

thereupon declared the meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

  
   

 Secretary, District 211 

 

 

 

 

  

President, District 211 


